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9th September 2022 

 

Dear Parents & Carers 

Year 2 Woodley Walk - Wednesday 21st September 2022 

As part of our Geography curriculum, we will be looking at different local geographical features. To 
enhance our learning on this, we will be taking a short walk around Woodley during the morning of 
Wednesday 21st September 2022. 

We will be looking at the different geographical features of our local area, e.g. parks, different 
housing types and shops. If you walking around Romsey, it would be really useful to discuss any 
features you spot with your child to help them prepare for our walk.  

Please ensure your child comes to school with a suitable coat and footwear on this day. 

We will also require some additional adults to support this walk. If you can volunteer for the morning 
of Wednesday 21st September (9-12pm) then your help would be greatly appreciated. Please speak 
to your child’s class teacher if you are able to support this walk. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

The Year 2 Team 
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